
 

 

Good Neighbor Recipients 2023 

  

 A Good Neighbor Recipient Recognition Presentation took place to recognize Heron Cay neighbors that 

‘go above and beyond’ to help their neighbors in difficult times and in good times.   That presentation 

took place at the February Annual Membership Meeting.   For 2023, there were 13 recipients.  

The following recipients were recognized with a certificate of recognition and an inspirational pen for 

their good neighbor qualities:    

 Ingrid Cresta  * 

 Jean  Cunningham  

 Teddie  Jo  Curran 

 Ralph  Giaccio   

 Barbara  Herring   * 

 Don  Lugrin 

  John  McAndrew   

 Vicky  McAndrew   

 Adrian  Pristach    * 

 Andrew  Ramjiawan   * 

 Gerri Ruppert 

 Martin Ruppert 

 Lena Shwartz 

 

Congratulations to all! 

 

The * indicates a 2nd year recipient of the Good Neighbor Award. 


